
 

Executive Director 

Greater Columbus Right to Life is currently seeking an individual to fill the role of Executive 
Director for the Organization as the current executive director transitions to the newly 
created role of President. The executive director will have the opportunity to engage in the 
day-to-day operations of Greater Columbus Right to Life while learning critical leadership, 
organizational management, and executive skills under the direction of the President and 
Board. The executive director will provide: 

• Day-to-day leadership to staff members and volunteers 
• Oversight of office and operations 
• High-level involvement in grassroots program development and execution 
• Critical networking, recruitment, and relationship building with donors, churches, 

and likeminded organizations 
• Event planning and management 
• Other duties as assigned 

An ideal candidate will be a servant leader who seeks to grow Greater Columbus Right to 
Life and its mission to protect innocent human life from the moment of conception until 
natural death.  

Demonstratable pro-life conviction is required, as are excellent writing skills and 
experience within an office environment. Applicants will be required to pass a BCII 
background check and complete Protecting God’s Children or similar curriculum.  

Greater Columbus Right to Life is a mid-sized regional pro-life organization directly serving 
the Columbus Metropolitan Statistical area, which includes Franklin, Delaware, Morrow, 
Union, Madison, Pickaway, Fairfield, and Licking Counties, as well as surrounding counties 
that do not have an established pro-life organization. Flagship programs of the organization 
include the annual Roe Remembrance, Sidewalk Counseling, a Speaker’s Bureau, and 
Faithful at the End of Life.  

While Greater Columbus Right to Life does not offer a traditional benefits package, a 
QSERHA and technology reimbursement program are available. 

Interested candidates should forward a resume, writing sample, and cover letter to Beth 
Vanderkooi at beth@gcrtl.org or 4900 Reed Rd, Suite 200; Columbus, OH 43220. 
Applications will be considered until the position is filled, with priority given to those 
received by April 15, 2024. 
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